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5th December 2017 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Re:  Year 8 options evening Wednesday 17th January 2018 
 
I write to invite you and your son/daughter to our Year 8 options evening which will take place at 
6.00pm on Wednesday 17th January 2018.  The evening will take place in Shirley Hall which you can 
access through the Clock Tower entrance from 5.30pm. 
 
During the evening you will have the opportunity to: 
 

 hear a brief introduction from the Headteacher 

 find out about our Key Stage 4 curriculum 

 understand the care, guidance and support we provide during Key Stage 4 

 hear about the choices your son/daughter can make 

 understand our options process 

 talk to senior leaders and ask any questions you may have 

This evening is a very important part of the information, advice and guidance we give to you and your 
son/daughter as they consider which GCSE’s they would like to study in September 2018.   On the 
evening, we will provide your son/daughter with a booklet which outlines our Key Stage 4 curriculum 
and what to consider when making these important choices. 
 
We recognise the crucial role that you have in guiding your children through these choices and hope 
that this evening provides you with all of the information you need to support your child.  We look 
forward to seeing you at our Year 8 options evening. 
 
Thank you for your on-going support. 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
Mr M A Pennington 
Headteacher 
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